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I wanted to take this opportunity to personally thank you and your company for your 
guidance and your support during our time of crisis this past year with reagrd to our odor 
issues with the Department of Health and the local community. 

The ozone system you have designed and installed on our behalf has solved our odor 
problems, such that we have not received one complaint and/or fine since installation has 
been completed in September of 2009. 

Furthermore, the system you have installed not only eliminated the odors emanating from 
our building to the surrounding community, but has also significantly improved the air 
quality within our premises due to the large volumes of spices stored in our warehouse. 

Lastly, I want to thank you for the expedience in manufacturing and delivery of the 
additional ozone generators in early September to supplement the existing system that 

was previously installed, which mitigated all odors in all weather conditions. 

In a recent meeting with the Middlesex County Dept of Health on September 20, 2009, 
Glendale Warehouse Corp was praised and complimented by it's director, Mickey Gross 
that our efforts to eliminate odors in the surrounding community have been successful 
and furthermore, that the fines previsouly issued would possibly he significantly reduced 
due to our efforts in mitigating this problem. 

Although we have tried other technologies prior to using ozone to eliminate our odor 
issues, it wasn't until the ozone generator system provided was fully operational that we 
were able solve this odor issue that has plagued our company for the past 18 months. 

Once again. thank you for all of your efforts and support. 


